
September  2012 

Tadpoles 9th & 15th September  

Derek Lodge 23rd September 

M&D 30th September (2pm warm 
up, our pool) 

Wirral Metro 5th, 6th & 7th October 
(closed) 

Wigan 3rd & 4th November (closing 
date 24/9) 

Arena 13th October (Bury, coach to 
be provided) 

Club Championships 2012 

Galas  

 

Volunteers are 
needed to help out 
with the door rota 
Mondays & Sun-
days. Please see 
Carol Savage if you 

can help!!! 

Swimwear 

Caps 

White GB £0.50 

Purple or Pink £1.50 

Club Latex £2.00 

Club Silicone £4.00 

Jammers £15.00 

Costumes £15.00 

Hoodies £13.50—

£16.50 (Names £3.00) 

T-Shirts £10.00 

Goggles £4.00—£6.50 

Speedo goggle straps 

£2  

Snorkel £10 

Speedo Speed sockets 

£17.50 

CLUB BACKPACKS 

£20 

Available to order 

Fins £15.00 

Fin bag £6.50 

Float £9.50 

Pull Buoy £8.50 

Please Note: All female swimmers must wear 

swimming caps in both pools!! 

This years club championship will take place  on 11th & 
18th November. Anyone can enter as long as they can 
swim 50 metres . This year we have arranged for the gala 
to be licensed allowing the times to be used at competition 

events up to and including county competitions. Due to the 
licensing we will have to be quite strict on the closing date 
for entries (28th October) and it must be stressed that for-
mal gala rules will be applied to both strokes and turns. 

We need timekeepers/ judges anyone wishing  to help out 

please give their name to Rob Cheshire.  

 

Entry forms are available on the desk or to download from our 

new website:  www.prescotswimmingclub.org 

 

Could anyone with Trophies from last year please 

return engraved by 28th October. 

 

 

HELP  

Presentation evening will be  held on 

Friday 23rd November at Rainhill Labour club. Trophies & 

Medals will be awarded from club championships. There will 

also be a disco and buffet. The children really do enjoy letting 

their hair down (as do the coaches!!!) 

Tickets will be available next week from the desk!!! 

 

Any donations for the raffle prizes can be handed in at 

the desk.!! 


